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NATIONAL CHARITY LEAGUE, INC. FORMS FIRST CHAPTER IN SOUTH 
CAROLINA 

 
Greenville, SC -- December 14, 2020 – National Charity League, Inc. (NCL), the 
nation's premier mother-daughter non-profit organization, announced the formation of 
the Greenville Chapter. This is the organization's 283rd chapter to form in the United 
States. 

The Greenville Chapter is open to mothers and daughters who reside in the Greenville 
area. This chapter is the first in South Carolina. NCL is also collecting interest in starting 
new chapters for mothers and daughters in the city of Columbia and the 
Charleston/Mount Pleasant area. 
 
In addition to participating in national philanthropic initiatives, the chapter's inaugural 
members will have the opportunity to choose which local organizations they will support 
through hands-on volunteer service hours. Daughters in 7th through 12th grade, known as 
Ticktockers, and their mothers, known as Patronesses, will together embark on a core 
program focused on philanthropy, strengthening mother-daughter relationships, cultural 
experiences, and leadership opportunities.  
 
Chapter President, Jannie Darwin said, "We are so excited to be the first NCL chapter in 
South Carolina. This gives us a great opportunity to work with our daughters, and I look 
forward to seeing the impact it will have on our Greenville community."  
 
For more information, please contact the VP of Membership at 
membershipgreenville@nclonline.org 
 
About National Charity League, Inc. 

Established in Los Angeles, California in 1925, and incorporated in 1958, National Charity 
League, Inc. is the nation's premier mother-daughter volunteer non-profit organization. 
Through mission-based programming, National Charity League develops socially  
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responsible community leaders and strengthens the mother-daughter bond. The core 
program includes leadership development, community service, and cultural experiences.  

Currently, the philanthropic organization has over 200,000 members and alumnae 
across the nation, and over 280 chapters.  Active members donate over 2.5 million 
volunteer hours annually. Having grown by nearly 71 percent in the last decade, members 
contributed their time to over 6,000 local philanthropy partners last year alone, resulting 
in a $68.7 million fiscal impact.   National Charity League proudly celebrates its 95th 
anniversary this year and looks forward to its 100 year anniversary in 2025.  

For more information on becoming a member, starting a chapter, or for Alumnae 
interested in reconnecting, visit www.nationalcharityleague.org . 
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